
 

 

NOTICE OF 

CANCELLATION OF SPECIAL MEETING  

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Orange County Board of 

Supervisors canceled September 13, 2016, 3:00 p.m., Special Meeting. 

 

For additional information, contact the Clerk of the Board of 

Supervisors, 333 W. Santa Ana Blvd. Santa Ana Blvd., 10 Civic Center 

Plaza, Suite 465, Santa Ana, CA  92701, (714) 834-2206. 

 
______/s/____________________ 
Robin Stieler 
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
 


